
 

 

September 2nd, 2022 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers,   
 
 
Effective Monday, October 10th, 2022, USG will increase prices on the following products: 
 
 

• All Commercial and Retail ceiling panels will increase up to 10% 
o Including Mineral Wool panels, Fiberglass panels and Gypsum panels 

 
 
If you have any questions about escalation guidelines, please contact your local USG Sales 
Representative. 
 
We appreciate your business and thank you for your continued support. 

 
 

Sincerely,  
 

 
Mark Miklosz  

General Manager – Tile, Grid & Ensemble 

USG Ceilings 
 

 
 
 
 
COVERAGE AREA:  All United States – Commercial and Retail 


